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The Greater Stockwood Alliance is a group of Stockwood residents. 

This is our first bi-monthly newsletter. 

 

We’d love to share your events, interests and stories! If you have 

anything you’d like to include in one of our newsletters, contact us:  

greaterstockwoodalliance@gmail.com 
 

 
 
 
 

 

 

Stockwood Soup Event – 10 November 
 

Join us for the first Stockwood Soup event! You’ll 

hear from three speakers proposing projects in 

Stockwood, before voting for your favourite. 

Depending on how they place, each cause will 

receive £500, £250 or £100 towards their efforts. 

Your entry fee will go directly to the cause you vote 

for too: you really can make a difference on your 

doorstep. 

 

Don’t forget to bring a bowl and spoon too, because 

tasty soup is included in your ticket price!  

 

Suggested entry is £3 per person. The more money 

we raise, the more can be invested in local 

initiatives. However, we want this event to be 

accessible for everyone, so you’re welcome to pay 

whatever you can. 
 

Remember, Remember, 

The SIXTH of November! 
 

Bristol Telephones’ annual fireworks 

display will take place at the sports 

ground in Stockwood, on Sunday 6 

November. Alongside the display, there 

will be a BBQ, a fully-licensed bar, 

children’s rides, candy floss and plenty 

more. Tickets available on the gate.  
 

 
 
 
 

 

Coming soon! 

The Greater Stockwood Alliance has been 

successful in a funding application, to set up a 

monthly market in the square by Stockwood 

shops. We’d love your help to make it happen! 

 

If you’re interested in helping to set these up, 

please contact Richard.Sleight@bristol.gov.uk 

for more details.   

 

 

Young Bristol Youth Club 
 

Did you know that Young Bristol Youth Club is 

open every week at the BS14 Youth Centre, 

Stockwood Lane? 
 

Monday 6:30pm – 8:30pm  

(Ages 12 – 19) 

 

Wednesday 6:30pm – 8:30pm  

(Ages 8 – 11) 

 

Check it out and help us spread the word! 
 

  

 
 

 

 

 

Thanks for reading. We hope you enjoyed the first edition. The next will be sent out 

early in December. If you’d like to receive this direct into your inbox, please contact 

greaterstockwoodalliance@gmail.com  

 

Email addresses will only be used for this purpose. They will not be shared. You can 

unsubscribe at any time. 
 

Book your place at 

bit.ly/StockwoodSoup 
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